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Dear Members of the Tamil Memorial Foundation, 

 
I extend my warmest greetings and sincere regards to you on the commemoration of the 33rd Tamil 

National Flag Day. It is with great honor that I acknowledge the significance of this day in celebrating the 

rich cultural heritage and the resilience of the Tamil community. The Tamil National Flag Day stands as a 

powerful symbol of unity, strength, and the aspirations of the Tamil people worldwide. It is an occasion that 

reminds us of the invaluable contributions, sacrifices, and the journey of the Tamil community in preserving 

their cultural identity and fostering unity. 

 

The Tamil Memorial Foundation has been at the forefront in preserving and promoting Tamil culture, 

history, and language. Your dedication and tireless efforts in advancing the awareness and understanding of 

Tamil heritage have been commendable and pivotal in shaping a diverse and inclusive society. 

 
As the Member of Parliament for Brampton North, I am committed to supporting and advocating for the rich 

cultural tapestry of our community. It is my firm belief that diversity is our strength, and events such as the 

Tamil National Flag Day enrich our multicultural mosaic.I applaud the Tamil Memorial Foundation for its 

unwavering commitment to the cultural richness and social cohesion within our community. Your endeavors 

in fostering understanding and appreciation for the Tamil culture play a crucial role in the social fabric of 

our society. 

 

On this significant day, I stand in solidarity with the Tamil community and express my deepest respect for 

the resilience and vibrancy you bring to Brampton North and beyond. 

 

Please accept my best wishes for a successful and memorable commemoration of the 33rd Tamil National 

Flag Day. May this day serve as a reminder of the strength found in unity and the rich cultural heritage that 
we collectively cherish. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ruby Sahota 

Member of Parliament, Brampton North  


